August 26, 2013
Martin Garcia, P.E.

Anchor Engineering
1035 South Bosque Loop
Bosque Farms, NM 
Re:
Garcia’s Food Preparation and Warehouse

Grading and Drainage Plan

Engineer’s Stamp Date 8-19-13 (J13D096)
Dear Mr. Garcia,

Based upon the information provided in your submittal received 8-19-13, the above referenced plan is approved for Site Plan for Building Permit action by the DRB.  When submitting for Building Permit, address the following comment:
· Since the pond does not show a spillway, provide the 100-yr 10 day water surface elevation on the site and the top of perimeter wall elevation.
The plan was not reviewed at the Building Permit level since the focus was DRB.  The plan is in the queue to be reviewed for Building Permit approval.

If you have any questions, you can contact me at 924-3986.






Sincerely,






Curtis Cherne, P.E.






Principal Engineer, Planning Dept.






Development and Review Services
C:
anchoring@q.com
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